
 

 

 

 

 

 
DEPARTMENT SCHOOL OF PHARMACY  

NOTICE 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

No: AJU/SOHAS/197/24                                                     Date 2nd September 2024 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

It is hereby notified to all the students of School of Pharmacy that PYAR BANTTE 

CHALO Episode 4 (a visit to the elderly home Nirmal Hriday, Baridih, Jamshedpur) 

will be organised by the department on 19th September 2024 from10:30 am 

onwards. Preference has been given herewith for all the students of 2024 admission 

to participate in this event. However other students can also participate in this 

charity. Dr Shweta, Ms Snigdha Rani Behera, Ms Mansi Singh, Ms Pakhi, Ms Ragini, 

MS Nisha Panda, Mr Barun Mandal and Mr Pradeep Mandal will coordinate this 

event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dean 

School of Pharmacy 

Copy to  
Office of the Registrar 
IQAC 
Class Coordinators 
Academic Coordinator 
ERP Coordinator 
In charge website 

  Office Record 
Student Whatsapp group 

 


